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Segment of Seven Bridges Road to close 
for repairs

 

The City of Duluth will be closing a segment of Seven Bridges Road starting Monday, August 30, 2010.  The closure will
stretch from Maxwell Boulevard up to Bridge 1, which is the first bridge north of Superior Street. 

 

City crews will be replacing culverts and the closure will last approximately two weeks. 
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